
The PSLE is finally over! As much as we are 
aware that our girls journey to Secondary 
school is just beginning, we all want a good 
start for our daughters. To me, a "good 
start" does not equate merely to high PSLE 
scores.  "Good start" also means they have 
put in their best efforts and that they trust 
in God - these are lifelong.

This is my 3rd child sitting for the PSLE.  I 
was grateful for previous prayers vigils in my 
older boys' schools as it helped us leave our 
anxieties at the foot of the Cross. 

So I was glad to be 
able to participate 
in the Vigil at CHIJ. 
Praying as a family 
with other parents 
also helped us feel 
the love that the 
community has 
showered on our 
girls.  
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I am thankful to Joyce and the Central Parent Council for allowing me to be a part 
of the core team organising the Vigil. I’m also thankful for Germaine, my partner in 
leading Day 2.  But I’m most thankful to God who has made everything possible and 
who sent the Holy Spirit to be with us. HE provided everything to us along the 
planning journey for the vigil - the leaders, the readers, the priests etc.  
In HIM we TRUST.

Ms Regina Teo, Mother of 
Julianne Teo, P6 Hibiscus
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